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October 10, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harms:  
 

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved the Department of Natural Resources’ request 
for an emergency allocation in the amount of $157,160.86, subject to audit of actual invoices. On April 29, 
2019, flooding caused damages at various wildlife management areas along the Missouri River Wildlife Unit. 
Request was to cover repair costs.   
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Victoria Newton 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc:   Kayla Lyon, Director, Department of Natural Resources  
 Monica Thelen, Wildlife Bure, Department of Natural Resources 
 Kara Bryant, Accounting, Department of Natural Resources 
 Linda Leto, Department of Management  
 


